
2024 fall 

fundraiser 

 Special announcement: from the Board of Directors of the REDEEM CDC a 

nonprofit 501 C3 organization, affiliate of the First Baptist Church of Deanwood, 

Washington, DC is having its annual fall fundraiser to support general expenses related 

to initiatives and community oriented projects, see our activities at theredeemcdc.org. 

We operate exclusively for charitable and religious purposes.  This time there will be no 

popcorn solicitation, just a special invitation for you to make a 2024 year-end tax 

deductible donation to the REDEEM CDC. For those of you who have donated in the 

past, you are very much appreciated and be assured that your donation was extremely 

helpful, and if you have not yet donated, please consider doing so this time. 

Donations can be made in the following manner: 

 

1. Church members can use their church envelopes and write the REDEEM 

CDC on the other line and place either cash or check (payable to the 

REDEEM CDC) in the collection plate during Sunday service; 

2. Go to our website at theredeemcdc.org and click on the “Donate” link and 

follow the directions. An envelope number is not necessary; and/or 

3. Write a check payable t the REDEEM CDC and mail it to the First Baptist 

Church of Deanwood, 1008 45th Street NE, and write on the envelope attention 

the REDEEM CDC. 

 

Please support our efforts to raise money to support our initiatives 

 

Thank you for your prayers and continued support of the REDEEM CDC 
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